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Office 

This week is Bullying Prevention week. Bullying is behaviour that makes the person being bullied 
feel afraid or uncomfortable. It can happen due to real or perceived power imbalances and may be a 
symptom of bias and discrimination. Bullying is unacceptable in all its forms. We must promote and 
support a positive school climate where all members of the school community feel safe, included, 
accepted, and engage in positive behaviours and interactions. It is important to take action to stop 
bullying as quickly as possible. If you or someone you know is being bullied, please speak to 
someone and reach out for help from a caring adult in the building: teacher, guidance counselor, 
EA, coach, staff advisor or administrator. 

 

Athletic Society 

Do you enjoy hockey? Do you need community service hours? The Boys and Girls Hockey teams at 
Innisdale are looking for volunteers to work the scoreboard and clock at the Rec Centre for their 
home games. No experience is necessary. If you are interested in volunteering and want to earn 
some community service hours, come and see Ms. Broley in Room 147. The first home game is on 
Monday at 2:00 at the Rec Centre. See Ms. Broley this week! 

 

Cafe 
Get set, go! It’s our Black Friday Door crasher deals in the Cafe for the whole week! Don't miss out 
on new daily deals for a toonie! 

 

Athletic Society 

Do you have all your community service hours yet? If not, the Athletic Society can use your help to 
score keep and ref this Friday after school. Come earn some volunteer hours after school on Friday 
by helping to run an Elementary Volleyball tournament. If you have questions, see Ms. Broley in 
Room 147. 
 

Classics Club "Good morning, Innisdale!! The Winter Semi-Formal is fast approaching-Friday, December 8th from 
7:00 p.m. until 10:00 p.m. Tickets are available on School Cash Online. Tickets include door prizes 
and refreshments and are limited so buy early to avoid disappointment! If you wish to bring a guest 
from another school, please pick up the Guest Form from the Main Office and return it ASAP!! See 
you at the North Pole!!" 

 
Grad Photos Attention Graduates! We are excited to announce that grad photos will take place at the school 

starting on NOVEMBER 27th. Please book an appointment to have your photo taken at 
bookmygrad.ca. The school code is ISS. Students will be provided with a gown to use on the day of 
photos, a dress shirt and tie, or white blouse complement the gown nicely. An email was sent home 
with further details. 

 
Mental Health Today, the Health Unit will be in the Great Hall at lunch with their “Cloud Presentation” which is a 

visually interesting display of very large clouds with information about vaping on them. The Health 
Unit will be sending the enforcement officer that is assigned to our school, and he can answer any 
questions you have. Starting next week, he will often be at the school to deter students from 
smoking/vaping. 

 
 


